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         15th February 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

RE: Fairtrade Fortnight activities 

 

We are pleased to inform you that your child will be participating a variety of 

Fairtrade Fortnight activities when they return to school after half-term.  

 

From Tuesday 1st – Friday 4th March we will be celebrating the theme of 

“Changing the world through your choices”.  This will involve a series of lessons 

in the classroom and several assemblies during the week.  These activities will 

be focusing on how together we can make a big difference by making small 

choices every day, including what we choose to eat, buy or wear.   

 

Should you wish to find out more about the topic of Fairtrade please click on 

the link https://www.fairtrade.org.uk/what-is-fairtrade/ 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr Henderson 

Assistant Head 
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